RECORD OF CABINET BUSINESS

MEETING HELD ON 5TH JUNE, 2001

	
	Agenda Item
	Business



	1.
	Record of Business

(Contact: K.A. Clare

793 3009)
	AGREED:
THAT the record of the meeting held on 29th  May, 2001, be approved.    



	2.
	Operational Policing Strategy 

(Contact: M. Baker

(GMP) 856 2747)              


	Mike Baker of the Greater Manchester Police (accompanied by Chris Wells and Lindsay Atherton) made a presentation in respect of G.M.P. Operational Policing Strategy.

AGREED:
THAT the presentation be noted.     



	3.
	Swinton Community Action Plan 

(Contact: L. Youd

793 2575)


	Janette Ball (Chairman), Councillor Eric Burgoyne (Link Member), Alan Eastwood (Area Co-ordinator) and Linda Youd (Neighbourhood Co-ordinator) of the Swinton Community Committee submitted the Community Action Plan for that area.

AGREED:
THAT consideration the Council’s response to the Action Plan be deferred for two weeks in order to allow Directors to comment on the proposals insofar as they affect their directorates.



	4.
	National Health Service Development:

(Contact: A. Williams

793 2200)
	The Director of Community and Social Services made a presentation on proposals in respect of National Health Services developments, with particular reference to the City.

AGREED:
(1)     THAT the Director of Community and Social Services submit to the Cabinet a draft document on the NHS developments, with a view to consultation taking place thereon.

(2) THAT the abovementioned 

presentation be made to all Members of the Council.



	5.
	Future Role and Direction of the Community and Social Services Directorate 

(Contact: A. Williams

 793 2200)
	Councillor Peter Connor, Lead Member for Community and Social Services, submitted a report on the review of progress of, and proposals for, organisational change within that Directorate.

AGREED:       THAT the proposals be endorsed.



	6.
	Cadishead Way Environmental Assessment Study

(Contact: D.Findley

793 3849)
	A report of the Lead Member for Development Services was submitted in respect of the appointment of consultants for the Cadishead Way Environmental Assessment Study.

AGREED:     THAT the tender submitted by Ove Arup and Partners International Limited in the sum of £37,034 (third lowest tender), for the abovementioned appointment, be accepted.

THIS DECISION IS FOR POLICY COMMITTEE APPROVAL)

	7.
	Commonwealth Games and Flag Ship Events

(Contact: A. Westwood

793 3200)
	The Director of Corporate Services submitted a report which contained a summary of proposals to gain maximum benefit for the Commonwealth Games, 2002, and identified the proposed investment required therefor.

AGREED:      (1)   THAT the creation of the two co-ordinator posts, referred to in the report, be endorsed.

(2) THAT the Chief Executive submit a

report to the Cabinet on the creation of a structure/group to deal with the Council’s involvement in events taking place in 2002.



	8.
	Refuse Collection:

(Contact: B. Jassi 

793 2000)
	Councillor David Lancaster, Lead Member for Environmental Services, and the Director of Environmental Services reported on progress in respect of the implementation of the recent changes to the refuse collection service.

AGREED:       THAT the information be noted.


http://comcapps01.salford.gov.uk/WebDB30/docs/FOLDER/SDM/CMS/CBTM/CBTM050601.DOC

